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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY  mweber90@gmail.com 
 
April 19, 2024 
 
Ralph Weber, Consultant 
Weber Alliance 
920 Hoffman Lane 
Riverwoods, IL 60015 
 
RE: NOTICE OF APPROVAL OF RELINQUISHMENT OF PERMIT   
 PERMIT # 22-001 Kindred Chicago Northlake, Chicago 
 PERMIT APPLICANT: Kindred Chicago Northlake LLC, Knight Health Holdings, LLC  
 
Dear Mr. Weber: 
 
Pursuant to Section 1130.775(b) of Title 77, as the Chairperson, acting on behalf of the Illinois Health Facilities and 
Services Review Board (“HFSRB”), I have approved the relinquishment request relating to Permit #22-001.   
 
This decision constitutes the final administrative decision of HFSRB. 
 
Please note that no further action is required concerning the relinquishment of the above-referenced permit. Should 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact HFSRB staff, Mike Constantino, at mike.constantino@illinois.gov 
or George Roate at George.Roate@illinois.gov or call (217)782-3516. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Debra Savage, Chairwoman 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
 
Cc: John Kniery 
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